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 Meredith Whitten OBJ2015/1741/L 19/04/2015  06:41:02 The CGCA objects to the use of plate-glass windows, as glazing bars would bring this late-18th century 

Georgian house in line with original features of this listed building. Further, the applicant should be 

required to propose a more traditional shopfront, as required in the Seven Dials Renaissance Study, 

which Camden adopted for planning purposes. The CGCA notes that fragments survive of an elegant 

late-18th century shop front including the pilasters flanking the house door, and the dentil cornice 

above the fascia.  The house door and fanlight are good Georgian features.  The original design of the 

whole shop front could easily be restored on the evidence of these surviving parts.  Such an historically 

accurate restoration would enhance the Conservation Area.
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